
Foothill College Student Newsletter
foothill.edu/thehoot

Latino Heritage Month
May is Latino Heritage Month and Foothill 
College is celebrating with a series of events. 

Join ASFC on Tuesday, May 3 at 12 noon for an opening 
ceremony featuring a performance by Ballet Folklorico 
Costa de Oro and information on civil rights activist 
Cesar Chavez. On Tuesday, May 24, ASFC will host a 
free screening of Ruben Salazar, Man in the Middle at 12 
noon in the Campus Center Dining Room. The film tells 
the story of Salazar, a Mexican-American journalist and 
activist killed by a LA Sheriff’s deputy in the 1970s. 

It’s Not Too Late to Apply for 
Financial Aid
Think it’s too late to qualify for financial aid this 

academic year? It’s not! You can still apply to receive 
money – money that could stretch as far back as last 
summer. It’s also not too late to apply for the 2016-17 
academic year. Financial aid staff will be on-hand in room 
3504 on Tuesday, May 10 from 2 p.m. – 4 p.m. to answer 
any questions and help fill out the application. A financial 
aid counselor will be on the Library Quad, Wednesday, 
May 18 and 25 at 12 noon to assist as well. 

Get Ready for the 
Dog Days of Summer
Summer quarter registration is right around the 

corner and fall isn’t too far behind. Priority registration 
can increase your chances of getting the classes you 
want, when you want them. The Dog Days of Summer 
event on Monday, May 2 from 11 a.m. - 1 p.m. will 
help you complete the steps needed to earn priority 
registration. We will also have therapy dogs to help you 
de-stress and complimentary hot dogs so you don’t get 
too hungry! Meet us at Cesar Chavez Plaza or outside 
Building 8400 - no RSVP necessary.
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Start Your Day with a Yogurt 
Parfait
You already know breakfast is the most 

important meal of the day and while an omelet might 
satisfy your cravings, sometimes you want something on 
the lighter side. Enter Hilltop Café’s new yogurt parfait 
bar! Available every morning from 7 a.m. – 10 a.m., the 
parfait bar includes two kinds of yogurt, fresh fruit, nuts, 
granola, and honey. Price based on weight. 

Spring Graduation Deadline: June 1
The deadline to petition for spring graduation 
is Wednesday, June 1. If you intend to graduate, 

you’re responsible for scheduling a required 30-minute 
petition consultation with a Foothill counselor. 
Appointments may be scheduled online or via phone.

Summer Class Schedule
Foothill is offering two summer sessions – one 
starting on Monday, June 6 and the other 

on Monday, June 27. Registration for both begins 
Wednesday, May 4. The class schedule is available online 
at the Foothill College website. Check MyPortal for 
registration dates and times.

Memorial Day
The Foothill College campus will be closed on 
Monday, May 30 in honor of Memorial Day. 
Online services will be available. Whether you’re 
sunning on the coast or skiing in the Sierras, we 
hope you enjoy the long weekend!

The end of the year is right around the 
corner! Join us as we celebrate 50 Days until 
Commencement on Thursday, May 5 at 12 noon 
in the Library Quad. You can file a petition 
to graduate, apply to be the commencement 
speaker, take a selfie with faculty, and order your 
cap and gown. No RSVP is necessary, but we will 
have plenty of Cinco de Mayo snacks on hand!



Foothill College 
Student Newsletter
foothill.edu/thehoot

Celebrate Transfer Awareness 
Month with the Transfer Center
Transfer Awareness Month kicks off Monday, 

May 2 and throughout the month, the Transfer 
Center is offering workshops and visits with university 
represntatives. Learn more about your transfer options 
to UC and CSU campuses, as well as private and out-
of-state colleges and universities. Additionally, you can 
get answers to your transfer-related questions from 
Foothill’s university-transfer counselor by visiting the 
Transfer Center weekdays from 11:30 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. 
Admission is free to all workshops, but some require 
advance signup at foothill.edu/transfer.

Interested in Transferring to a CSU?
Did you know that Foothill College has 20 
Associate Degree for Transfer programs? And 

why is this cool? Well, an ADT guarantees admission to a 
CSU campus with junior standing! If this sounds good to 
you, attend the Associate Degree for Transfer Workshop 
on Wednesday, May 25 at 10 a.m. in room 8330. 
Advance sign-up is required at foothill.edu/transfer.

Mental Health Awareness Fair
Did you know that more than 43 million adults 
have been diagnosed with a mental illness? As 

part of National Mental Health Month, learn more about 
our local community resources and expand your mental 
health awareness at a Mental Health Awareness Fair on 
Wednesday, May 11 at 12 noon in the Library Quad.

Events Calendar
For a full listing of events, visit foothill.edu/events. 

Spend 10 Weeks Living 
and Studying in Spain
Ever dreamed of living abroad?  Join the 

Campus Abroad program this fall in Barcelona, Spain! 
For 10 weeks, you will live and study in Spain’s second-
largest city, home to world-famous museums and 
beaches. The program runs from September 24 thru 
December 5 and has a program fee of $5,995, which 
includes housing, guided tours, and a travel pass. Airfare 
and tuition are separate. While there, you will enroll 
in courses in archaeology, anthropology, English, and 
literature. For more information visit foothill.edu/
campusabroad.

Need a job? Attend the 
Internship and Job Fair
Meet employers looking to hire Foothill 

students at the annual Internship and Job Fair taking 
place on Wednesday, May 18 from 11 a.m. – 2 p.m. on 
the Library Quad. Students are encouraged to dress 
professionally and bring copies of their resume with 
them. Confirmed employers include the YMCA, Stanford 
Children’s Health, Chipotle Mexican Grill, and Precision 
Parking. RSVP at foothill.edu/internships. 

Vote for Your 2016-2017 
Student Leaders
Elections for the 2016–2017 Associated 

Students of Foothill College (ASFC) run from Monday, 
May 2 – Thursday, May 5. To vote, log in to your 
MyPortal and select the FH Student Voting link on the 
Home tab or cast your vote in person at the booth 
in front of the ASFC Smart Shop (Room 2016). Any 
student body member may vote in ASFC elections. 

Make Plans to Attend 
the Annual Global Gala
A student showcase of Foothill’s cultural diversity, 
the Global Gala celebrates our diverse student 
population thru cultural cuisine and a talent show 
featuring performances from around the globe. 
Advanced tickets for the event, taking place 
on Friday, May 20 at 6 p.m. in the Smithwick 
Theatre, are only $5. Tickets will be available at 
the door for $10.

#thinktransfer
May is Transfer Awareness Month so if you’re 
headed to a four-year university this fall, let us 
know! We don’t care if it’s Facebook, Twitter, or 
Instagram … we just want to cheer you on! All 
entries posted by Tuesday, May 31 will be entered 
into a drawing for a pair of movie tickets!


